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Explicit – adjective - 
stated clearly and in detail, leaving no room for confusion                     
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Dear Parents/Carers                    21st December 2023 – Week 16 

                                              

School reopens for pupils on  

Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

Gates are open at 8.45am. 

Breakfast Club will be running. 

  

    

         EYFS and KS1 performance 

   

  

    
    
                                            
 
   
 

 

  

                        

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The children in Early Years and KS1 put on a  

 fabulous performance of the nativity  

 ‘Babushka’.  The children were amazing with 

 their delightful singing, dancing and  

 narration and it was wonderful to see so 

 many families supporting their young ones! 

    
  

‘When they saw the star, They rejoiced with exceeding great joy.’ 
Matthew 2:10 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Christmas Service  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Fr Antonio held a beautiful Christmas service in the Main Hall this week, with the help of the Faith Team, 

for the whole school.  It was great to all be together to listen to the story of Christmas.  The Nursery  

children helped out the nativity scene, which was done incredibly well.      

 

 

  

 

  Panto 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children were treated to a pantomime of Peter Pan, by the Hurricane Theatre Company. 

It was incredible fun, with lots of laughter and singing!  A perfect way to end the term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     Dates for the Diary  

• 8th January – INSET Day 

• Tuesday 9th January – School reopens for pupils 

• 10th January 9.30am – The last Reception Tour for September 2024 intake  

• 15th January – Afterschool Clubs commence 

• 15th January – Deadline for Reception applications 
 
 

Farewell to Miss Netherwood 
We say a sad but very fond 

farewell to Miss Netherwood who 
has worked with our early years 

team for the last 6 years. 
 

She has worked with many 
colleagues and supported many 
pupils and families in that time.  
She will be greatly missed for all 

her hard work she has put into the 
school with our pupils, phonics and 

giving our pupils a firm first 
foundation to their early school 

years. 
 

Thank you, Miss Netherwood, for 
all that you have done to support 
our school.  You will always be a 

special part of the All Saints family, 
so do keep in touch.  

 
 Good luck and we wish you well 

for your next adventure! 
 

  

 

The Afterschool activities will resume on 15th January 

2023.  Please ensure that you book on the School 

Gateway App if you would like your child to  

attend.  The clubs will only be running for 9 

weeks and they will finish the week ending 22nd March. 

 
 

   Thank You 

Wishing all our families a peaceful and enjoyable 

Christmas.  We look forward to seeing you all in the  

New Year (Tuesday 9th January 2024). 

We thank you for all the wonderful gifts you have  

sent staff and the food for the class parties. 

Every Blessing 

Josephine Copeland 
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